 Ballymoney National School,

Ballineen,

Co. Cork.





                        Tuesday 9th January 

Phoneline
Unfortunately our school phoneline got struck by lightning during the Christmas holidays. We have been advised that the fault will be repaired in two to five working days. Please note that we cannot receive phonecalls or voicemails until it has been repaired.

Staff meeting

There will be a staff meeting on Thursday 11th January. The school will close for all pupils at 12:30p.m. The school bus will collect the pupils at 12:30p.m.
Recycled materials

The senior classroom will be constructing vehicles using recycled materials for the next few weeks. We would appreciate any unwanted boxes, containers etc. that you may have at home.
Coats
Please ensure your child has a coat with them everyday so that we can let them go outside as much as possible.

Dates for you Diary
Thursday 11th January


School closes at 12:30p.m.
